
Hi, 
 
Thank you for signing up for our virtual art and ceramic classes at the Morean.  
 
My name is Danny Dobrow and I'll be your kid's instructor this week. 
 
The theme of this week-long class is In(fun)structure. We will be constructing towers and 
aqueducts out of clay and other materials. We'll also have the opportunity to make a large piece 
of pottery which you'll be able to bring back for us to glaze and fire.  
 
As a group we will be meeting Monday, Wednesday and Friday (June 1st, 3rd, and 5th) at 10am 
for approximately one hour. We will meet over Zoom.  
 
Ideally, your child will have a small space to work and leave their projects throughout the week. 
this could be a corner of a table, in the garage, in their room, etc. I've included some newspaper 
in the kits and feel free to take additional precautions. Clay is messy but can be washed away 
with water from any surface. I apologize in advance for any mess that is a result of this camp, I'll 
do my best to keep the projects neat and clean and try to convey the importance of being neat 
and cleaning up after oneself.  
 
This is my personal email and my phone number is 5072914100. contact me if you have any 
questions or concerns and I'll do my best to work through them. 
 
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 
 
 
The final project is a pinch pot/vase which you can bring back to the Morean Center for Clay 
and we will glaze and fire it for you to come and pick up. This will be a permanent piece of 
ceramic art for you and your kid to cherish.  
 
Please put this sheet inside the piece of pottery and return to the Morean Center for Clay at 
your convenience.  
 
Phone Number _________________________ Color (please circle one) Black Green 

sBlue Red 
Orange Brown 


